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[bookmark: _GoBack]	I attended the Parent-Child Advocate event on March 15th. I really enjoyed this event and working with all of the individuals there. Being fully submerged into the Deaf community was a completely different experience than just practicing ASL in class. I realized that I could communicate a lot better than I was expecting to be able to. Everyone who worked with us was so kind and I could tell that they really wanted us to learn. They were very passionate and enthusiastic when signing with all of us. I was so appreciative that they were so patient and answered any questions that we had. Playing games was a very unique way for us to learn and apply what we’ve learned in class into everyday life. This program was an extraordinary idea and I could tell that it positively impacts so many peoples’ lives. I really loved going to this event and would definitely return to experience it and communicate with everyone in ASL again!
